
 

 

August 20, 2020 

Dear Families and Friends, 
 
We completed our whole house testing which included Residents, Apartment Residents, Little Sisters 
and Staff. The results are all back. As of today, we have a total of 15 Residents positive. Sadly, this 
afternoon we had 1 death among our Residents. Most of them have mild symptoms and are very 
grateful for the loving care they are receiving from the Sisters and Staff. All Residents who tested 
positive are going to be on our designated COVID – 19 floor, which is now the 4th floor. All eight of the 
Little Sisters tested negative.  
 
Currently there are a total of 16 staff positive, all are at home in isolation at this time and doing well. We 
will have on-going weekly testing every Monday until there are no more positive cases.  
 
All CDC and MDH guidelines are being followed very carefully. Everyone is being screened daily for 
symptoms of the virus. We will up-date you as this situation changes. 
 
We truly appreciate the support we receive from so many people. Please know that we continue to keep 
you all in our prayers and we are very grateful for your prayers for us as well, especially for Residents 
and Staff who are positive with COVID-19.  
 
Gratefully in Christ, 
 

 
 
Sr. Theresa Louisa, lsp 
Little Sisters of the Poor 
 

We could use donations of the following: 

Disposable Hinged Containers 
Heavy Duty Paper Plates 
Hand Sanitizer 
Surgical Masks 
Disposable Medical Gowns 
Sanitizing Wipes 
Lysol Disinfectant Spray 
Homemade Masks 
Individual wrapped treats 
 


